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Medical Needs 

Puppy’s Peril – Pet Owner Seeks Help 

June’s     Journey  

Placing shelter animals into permanent loving homes is a priority for Apple Valley Animal 

Services (AVAS).  There are times when an animal requires behavior modification, non-

routine medical care, or additional time to become adoptable.  AVAS partners with Animal 

Rescue Organizations willing to accept animals with special needs or needing more time to 

be placed with a family. On December 12, 2013, staff contacted Sheila Choi, the Founder 

and CEO of The Fuzzy Pet Foundation, who committed to take on June’s medical care.  

June was transported to Cerritos on December 17th.  

The owner of this 7-week old Mixed-Breed Pitbull-Boxer-Sharpei puppy 

came to the Municipal Animal Shelter seeking help for medical care.   

It was originally believed that the puppy had an infection on her leg .  

A veterinarian exam and x-rays revealed a broken leg.  AVAS staff pro-

vided contact information for several local rescues as possible 

sources for re-homing and medical care assistance.  The puppy was 

turned over to the shelter on Dec. 12. 

The Fuzzy Pet Foundation – (TFPF) is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization based in Southern California, committed to saving 

lives, ending animal overpopulation via spay and neuter efforts, promoting compassion, and advocating for responsible pet 

ownership. TFPF relies solely on the support and contributions of individuals who care about animals. Individuals wanting to 

help with June’s surgery costs, recovery, and foster care until placement  may contact: info@tfpf.org 
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Apple Valley Municipal Animal Shelter 
avasrescues@applevalley.org 

22131 Powhatan Road, Apple Valley, CA 
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